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  Statement

By

Ms. Elhameh Paydar

Representative of the Islamic Republic of Iran 

44th Session of the UPR Working Group

Review of Turkmenistan    
Geneva, 6 November 2023
بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam vice president,
 The Islamic Republic of Iran warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Turkmenistan and thanks for presenting its national report;
We commend Turkmenistan’s efforts for promoting human rights domestically, including some of National programs in health care system and the general program to provide clean drinking water. 

We also appreciate Turkmenistan’s developing systems for the delivery of comprehensive services for young children with disabilities and their families.
We would like to make the following recommendations to Turkmenistan:   

1. To continue its ongoing efforts to develop effective legislative measures to protect and promote the rights of persons with disabilities and their families,
2. Strengthen efforts to eliminate gap in the quality of health care services for urban and rural populations.

Iran wishes the delegation of Turkmenistan a successful review. 

I thank you,

